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To the Parents of
Primary classes Pupils

O/ref .: DG/gf Lausanne, August 31't, 2020

Parents' back-to-school meeting

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to invite you to an information session with the teachers of the Primary classes

On Tuesday, September 8n,2O2O, at 6130 pm

You will be welcomed by the teachers in the respective classes for a first part of information and
discussion. Then a more informal meeting will be held on the lower floor of the Primary building,

We are looking forward to seeing many of you at this event,

Sincerely,

/h"/ 7-
/Ni"otu. cuilu.

Managing Director
General Director

NB: This session is for parents only
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